
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

 

Tuesday, September 11, 2012 

 

Meeting opened at 6:00pm. 

Present  

Bob Bost Clarence Cherry Alderman Anthony Smith Shelley Davis Margie Cook 

Lyn Gordon Rodney Weeden Jeannette Bost Jennie Stewart  

 

 

Instead of our regular meeting, Mayor Bob Doerr hosted a dinner for the committee to congratulate us on 

winning the “Way to Go Green” Award that will be presented to the members at the next Town Hall Meeting 

on September 20, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

      

Reminder: 

 

Beautification Action Day will be Saturday, Sept 29, 2012.  

   

 

The evening concluded at 8 pm.  Next meeting of the committee will be held on Tuesday, October 9, 2012. 


